
 

 
West Auburn High School 

Student Bulletin 
December 20th, 2022 

 
Good Morning West Auburn! 
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

 

THIS WEEK 
 

 

 
WINTER BREAK | DECEMBER 21st – JANUARY 3rd 

• No School – Happy Holidays! 
 

COMING UP… 
 

 

 
ATTENTION: DEPARTMENT OF TECHNOLOGY ANNUAL JR. INTERNSHIP PROGRAM 

• PAID internship ($15.74/hour) | Available for 10th & 11th grade students 

• During 2nd Semester (February – June 2023) 

• Interested? Submit a Letter of Interest, Resume, and any recommendations to: 
lwatts@auburn.wednet.edu 

• Deadline for Applications: 1/13/2023 
REMINDERS: 
 

 

 
● CHROMEBOOKS: Remember to bring your charged Chromebooks every day! 

 
● HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 
 
● 10X10 RULE:  Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the 

first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class. 
 

● COURTYARD GATE: Exit Only gate. Students should always enter the through the main doors. 
 

 

 
● As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you’re sick.  

 

 

 

● Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  

Have a great day!  
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